# Island Woods H.O.A.

# Spring 2020 Newsletter

I hope this finds our residents looking forward to spending more time outdoors celebrating the season of green and blooms.

#### APRIL'S HOA MEETING WILL BE RESCHEDULED AFTER COVID-19 CRISIS HAS PAST

Having a party, shower, book club or business meeting? The clubhouse is available. Rental forms available online or at the clubhouse. For those interested in renting for monthly, bi-weekly or weekly events a special rate is available if reserved and paid for in advance.



May 16 Neighborhood Yard Sale

May 22 Pool Opening

May 23 Spring Barbecue Potluck by the Club House

#### Thank You and Kudos:

Homeowner's, thank you for the many compliments on 2019's holiday display.

A special thanks goes out to Bill Jacobsen, for the time and effort spent in creating this winter wonderland.

And Thanks Bill Jacobsen and Brad Wiggins for your time & effort in the trimming and removal of trees.

# **Spring Barbecue Potluck:**

If you're interested in participating Bill Jacobsen is the point of contact. Email:

billjacobsen@islandwoodseagle.com

## **Message from Property Manager:**

Brad Wiggins (208) 971-5055

After reviewing the 2020 budget I've identified areas where I can save money for the HOA. This savings will allow me to do more projects than planned and use subcontractor's for jobs I'm unable to do myself.

### Spring Focus:

- Tree trimming and removal
- Sidewalk/Path repairs due to root damage
- Check into cleaning out drainpipes between ponds
- Landscaping (entrances, islands and clock tower garden)

If you see something needing attention please contact me.

## The Secretary's Corner:

Diana: Secretary@Islandwoodseagle.com

Minutes for the Annual HOA meeting in January have been posted to the website.

As requested at the January HOA meeting, a user guide for the website will be available for those needing it, at Property Manager's office April 1.

The next HOA meeting was scheduled for April but due to the current Coronavirus concerns the meeting has been postponed until further notice. The HOA Board continues to work on alternatives for the Tennis Court and will be prepared to discuss at the next HOA meeting.